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Next Board Meeting: 
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6:00 p.m. 

Administrative Office  
Board Room  
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Roseburg, Oregon. 

Special Staff  Recognition:    

Distinguished Crystal     

Apple  Awards  were        
presented to  highly         

regarded school employees: 
 

 M i n d y  G e o r g e ,               

a  v e r y  s k i l l e d 

Sunnyslope School   
Instructional Assistant; 

and 
 Becky Wilson, Joseph 

Lane Middle School 

Athletic Secretary. 
 

Student Recognition:     
Kyller Fatkin, 5th Grade 
Sunnyslope Student, and 

Troy Wisbey, 5th Grade 
Green Elementary Student, 

were both presented with 
Certificates of Merit and 
McDonalds Gift cards in 

honor of their selection as 
their school’s Student of the 

Year.   
 

 A c t i o n  I t e m s :           

The Consent Agenda 

consisting of the Minutes 
for April 11, 2018,     
Surplus Items and staff 
hiring recommendations 
was approved.  The     
Board acknowledged   
resignations from the   
following individuals     
effective at the end of the 
2017-18 school year: 
 
  Bridget Batsch, PE   

Teacher at Fir Grove and 
Melrose Schools;   

   Megan Girod, First 

Grade Teacher at        
Hucrest Elementary;  

  Laura Jewell, First 

Grade Teacher at Green 
Elementary;  

   Anna Polamalu, First 

Grade Teacher at Green 
Elementary  School; and 

   Kat he r i ne  T r i pp ,     

Social Studies Teacher at 
Fremont Middle School. 

Human Resources Director, 
Robert Freeman,  presented 
recommendations for hire: 
 
 Emily Booth, Third 

Grade Teacher at Green 

Elementary;  

 Rebecca King,   Third 

Grade Teacher at 
Sunnyslope School;    

 A s h l e y  P a i n t e r ,       

Language Arts Teacher 
at Roseburg High 
School;  

 Anela Plunkett, School 

Psychologist;  

 Vaughn Uber, Science 

Teacher at Roseburg 
High School; and 

 Automotive Technology 

CTE Teacher at  RHS, 
Donald Zell.    

   ~ 

The School Board approved  a  
proposed request for Leave of 

Absence for RHS Skills 
Trainer, Heath Howington 

for the remainder of the 2017
-2018 school year.     

~  
The Middle School Boundary 

Committee recommendation to 
adjust the boundaries of Joseph 

Lane and Fremont Middle 

Schools to eliminate the split 
attendance zones at Melrose 

and Eastwood Elementary 
Schools was approved.  

~  
  
Policy EEAE: Student   
Transportation in Private 

Vehicles, was approved for 
2nd Reading and Adoption. 

 
Policy IKF-AR: Graduation 

Requirements, was approved 
for First Reading.  

   ~  

In approving Resolution    

17-18-17, the Board joined  
others nationwide in       
designating the week of 
May 7-11, 2018 as National 

Teacher Appreciation Week.   

Superintendent’s  Report:  
Dr. Washburn  shared that he 

was at both Fir Grove and 
Green Elementary Schools last 
week spending time in PE and 

Kindergarten.  He will attend 
the Successful Communications 

Group meeting on Monday, and 

will be at Sunnyslope the next 
day.  Dr. Washburn accepted an 

invitation to speak at the    
Family Development Center 

fundraising event on May 2nd.  .   
 
Phoenix Charter School      

Update:  Ron Breyne, Thomas 

McGregor and Brandy Osborne 
updated the Board on current 
endeavors at the school and 
shared their proposed changes to 
the Phoenix Charter Annual   
Performance Review Measures.   

Time & Location:   

 

The April 25th School 

Board Meeting was held 

at 6:00 p.m. in the       

Sunnyslope Elementary 

School Media Center,  

located at  2230 SW     

Cannon Road, Roseburg. 

The Board approved the 
Pilot Program Team       

recommendation to adopt 
the McGraw Hill Wonders 
K-5 Elementary Language 

Arts curriculum effective 
with the 2018-19 school 
year, at an estimated cost of 

$629,749.00.   
 

~ 

The Board directed the   

District to publish a Notice 
of Intent to Award a      
Contract for an estimated  

$518,700 for Artificial Turf 
Replacement to Hellas   
Construction, Inc.  

 
RHS Student Leadership  

RHS Leadership students       

Marinda Carlyle and      

Andrew Grafiada shared 

the most current sports and 

Skills USA results.  The 

tennis team continues to do 

very well and girls’ golf  

remains    undefeated.  This 

Saturday, “A Night Under 

the Stars” Prom event takes 

place at RHS. Evening of 

Excellence is at UCC May 

14th.  The annual Mother-

Daughter Tea is scheduled 

May 26th.  The May 25th 

Homegoing Assembly  will 

honor the 2018 graduating 

class. Students are busy 

preparing for the ASB    

elections on May 16th.   

Last week PRIDE Night 

showcased the many     

learning opportunities 

available at RHS. 
  


